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Changes to Using VA Benefits for Study Abroad Programs 

 
The Study Abroad sections under the Veterans Resource Center actions on page 18 and 146 of 
the 2023-2024 Academic Catalog are hereby removed. Program Abroad sections not related to 
Veterans Benefits, such as language within course descriptions or the Programs Abroad section 
on Page 17, are not be affected by this addendum. 
 
The VA has introduced new approval requirements when Section 9 of the Veterans Auto & 
Education Improvement Act was enacted in 2023. Henceforth, Concordia University Irvine will 
seek approval to use VA Education Benefits for each individual program abroad upon request. 
Students using Veterans Benefits intending to study abroad should contact the Veterans 
Resource Center Director at veterans@cui.edu as soon as possible to ensure timely approval of 
the program. 
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